
Box Tops for Education 

This year we have the ability to raise money from Box Tops by using two different 

options.  Box Tops is still offering their traditional program of clipping box tops, but they also 

added a digital program this year.  Please see below for details on both. 

Option #1:  

 

You can still clip the box tops on packages and send them to school.  Physical Box Top 

clips are being phased out of production, but still continue to be found on many products. Send 

your clipped, unexpired Box Tops into school by 2/26/2020 for St. Albert the Great school to 

get credit.  

Option #2:  

THE NEW BOX TOPS LABELS 

 

No more clipping, all you need is your phone.  Download the all New Box Top App, 

BTFE.com.  Shop as you normally would; then go the app, tap the scan button, and snap a 

photo of your receipt within 14 days of purchase.  The app will automatically credit our school 

on-line.  Again, you can download the app for free, BTFE.com.  Any questions, please e-mail 

Erin Previtera at mprevitera@comcast.net. 
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